
AT RED BULL ARENA

SCAN W ITH YOUR CAM ERA APP
TO JOIN YOUR GROUP AT 
RED BULL ARENA

The New York Red Bulls are excited to welcome Scotch Plains-Fanwood 
High School soccer fans to Red Bull Arena for our match on Saturday, October 
7th at 7:30pm vs Toronto FC. Proceeds help the Scotch Plains-Fanwood boys 
and girls soccer teams play a double-header on the field at Red Bull Arena 
against Westfield High School on Wednesday, October 4! The boys will 

kick off at 5:30pm, followed by the girls at 7:30pm.

WEDOCT 4
DOUBLE HEADER
BOYS 5:30PM // GIRLS 7:30PM

SATOCT 7
7:30PM

SCOTCH 
PLAINS - FANW OOD 

HIGH SCHOOL


